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Forum: Website News
Topic: Testing Forums out
Subject: Re: Testing Forums out
Posted by: Chris
Posted on: 2005/7/30 18:48:51

Hi Marston. It is Chris and Margaret Smith here. We organised the last reunion at Somerleyton Hall.
Dave, who is now the main webmaster for this site, is our son. We have, for the last three years,
been living in Spain. It is very nice there, warm, sunny and really nice people. Chris is back into UK
for 8 weeks to get some hospital treatment, look up old friends and have a short break from the heat
of Spain. Best Wishes to you and your family. C&M
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